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Proposed repowering of Te Rere Hau wind farm 

 

NZ Windfarms is excited to let you know about our ambition to investigate the repower potential of our 

Te Rere Hau wind farm. 

We’re preparing to apply for resource consent to replace our existing two-bladed fleet with larger three-
bladed turbines like those on the neighbouring windfarms to the north and south of Te Rere Hau. 
 
Repowering offers a range of economic, employment, social and environmental benefits, both locally 
and nationally. It will bring jobs to our community, offer significant noise reduction, and contribute to 
Aotearoa New Zealand’s efforts to mitigate climate change and transition to a low-emissions economy. 
Engaging with our neighbours and community is hugely important to us and the work we do, so we’d 

like to keep you well informed as we move through this process.  

To find out more, visit our website www.nzwindfarms.co.nz. Or, if you have specific questions please 

email us on repower@nzwindfarms.co.nz  

 

Yours sincerely  

 

 
 
 
 
 
Warren Koia 
Chief Executive 
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